From: noreply@cityofmadison.com

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2019 7:31 AM
To: Firchow, Kevin

Cc:

Subject: Contact City of Madison Planning

The following contact request was received:

Name: bernice armould
Address:

622 north st

madison, WI 53704

Phone:

Email: barmould@hotmail.com
Subject: Development

Message:

I live in the Eken Park neighborhood. I am strongly opposed to opening up Coolidge St. to Packers Av. as part
of the redevelopment of Oscar Meyer property. The additional traffic, is of particular concern. Coolidge runs
immediately parallel to our small neighborhood park. Many children utilize the park, and additional cross traffic
puts them at risk.

Additionally, Eken Park is of historical significance, being a unique example of affordable neighborhoods
created for the working class in Madison. I would like it to remain just that, not an extension of design for the
new millennia.




